
Frequently Asked Questions 
 

Is there a website where the Bi-State Classic events can be viewed? 

Yes, both the girls’ and boys’ events are available for viewing on the Bi-State Classic website under 

Video Stream.  More details will be forthcoming. 

 

Are the photos from the event posted somewhere for the public to access? 

Yes, all photos will be posted on the Bi-State Classic Wrestling Facebook page.  The photos will be 

loaded into different albums to make it easier for you to sort through the thousands of pictures that 

are taken. 

 

Do bus drivers get into the event free? 

Each team is given an allotment of free passes to use as they deem appropriate -- additional coaches, 

managers, bus drivers, etc.  Please check with your coach to see if one has been allotted for the bus 

driver. 

 

The tournament uses a 64-man bracket for both boys and girls.  How can I tell which matches are 

wrestled for each session of the tournament? 

To assist spectators in determining which matches are wrestled in each session of the tournament, 

there is a color-coded bracket included as the last page of the souvenir program available for sale at 

the event.  That same map is included on the web site as the second page of the Schedule. 

 

The website indicates that bags and coolers are not allowed in the arena seating.  Are there any 

restrictions for purses or backpacks? 

Bags/purses are allowed for spectators subject to search.  However, food and drink are prohibited.  

 

Can I remain in the La Crosse Center between sessions? 

The La Crosse Center is cleared between all sessions.  When you leave, please take all belongings with 

you. 

 

 

https://bistateclassic.com/video-streaming/
https://www.facebook.com/Bistateclassic
https://www.facebook.com/Bistateclassic
https://bistateclassic.com/schedule/

